HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
May 30, 2021

Announcements

Memorial Day Observance Steve Brown

Prayer

Call to Worship “Holy, Holy, Holy” #2
“Jesus, Thank You”

Missionary Focus Earl Roach

Message Earl Roach

Special Music — Choir “Remembrance”

Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper

Hymn of Invitation “How Deep the Father’s Love for Us”

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body
will be out front should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord’s
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your
gift to us. Please take one of our “Welcome Packets” home with you.
It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.
Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.
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Graduate Sunday will be next Sunday, June 6. Let Gina know if
you have a graduate by today.
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If you would like to volunteer for this year’s VBS, there will be a
meeting on Thursday, June 3 at 7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall.
VBS will take place August 2-6, 2021 and our theme this year is
Destination Dig.
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AWANA End of Year Celebration

June 9th at 6:30 p.m. we will celebrate how hard our young people
have worked in Awana this year. We invite kids, parents, and church
family to join us for the service and ice cream social to follow.

Homemade Ice cream wanted!

Please sign up to make a churn of homemade ice cream for end of
year AWANA celebration. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin
board near the nursery.
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Church family, you are invited to a High School Graduation party
being thrown for Destini Dockum on June 19" from 2:00-4:30 p.m. at
Harris Chapel Baptist Church in the fellowship hall. This celebration is
a joint party, which includes one of Destini’s class members. Finger
foods will be served.
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We've got lots of good reading material in the literature rack in the
hallway behind the sanctuary. You'll find monthly copies of Home
Life, Mature Living, Parent Life, Parenting Teens, and the
devotionals, Journey (for ladies), and Stand Firm (for the men).
All are free! Please help yourself.
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The June Newsletter is available on the table by the office or on the
sanctuary foyer table.
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Let’s Be Healthy Together! ¢

Do you have high cholesterol or high blood pressure? Have members
of your family suffered from these ailments? Do you have a poor diet?
If you answer “yes” to any of these questions, you may want to
consider being screened through the services of Life Line Screening.
Life Line Screening uses ultrasound technology to view the plaque
buildup in your carotid arteries, the main arteries that carry blood to
the brain. Blockages in these arteries are a leading cause of stroke.
We are pleased to host this Life Line Screening event on 6/21/2021 at
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Register for a Wellness Package
which includes 4 vascular tests and osteoporosis screening from $149
($139 with our member discount). All five screenings take 60-90
minutes to complete. In order to register for this event and to
receive a $10 discount off any package priced above $129,
please call 1-888-653-6441 or

visit www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle or text the
word circle to 797979.

If you age 65 and over, and are experiencing loneliness and isolation,
the North Carolina Baptist Aging Ministry's "Hope Line" is here for
you. Trained staff are ready to encourage you with a friendly voice
and a compassionate ear, to pray with you and to remind you that
God sees you and loves you. Call 866.578.4673 anytime between
9:00 a.m. & 9:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.

Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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May 2021 Ushers:  Milton Bryant, Mike Bullock, Bobby Freed
Bryson Freed and Jimmy Vaughan

Nursery Schedule Today:  Jill Ferrell and Jadyn Burk

June 6, 2021: Susan Pierce and Jillian Burk
Weekly Need for 2020/2021 budget $5,084.00
Offering May 23, 2021 $4,095.50
YTD (Shortage) ($10,943.40)
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